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@ @ BOARD OF EDUCATION
A/ BURNABY
4. Why are you making this change?
Like many districts, we've been experiencing significant increased enrolment and continued growth is forecast.
This shift to five-block scheduling options at half of our high schools is being made to address the immediate
need for space for both current students and the additional ones expected in the next school year. It remains a
priority to ensure a quality learning environment for all students.

5. Does this mean those four schools are the only ones moving to five-block days?

Yes, based on the data we have at this time, four schools need to move forward with adding a fifth block for
scheduling in the 2025-26 year: Alpha Secondary, Burnaby Central Secondary, Burnaby Mountain Secondary and
Moscrop Secondary.

6. Why are you choosing to move to five-block scheduling options instead of just adding portables or
building more schools to solve the space issue?
A new approach to class scheduling can be stressful and we are mindful of the impact this shift will have on
students, families and school staff. We are looking to keep change to a minimum by adjusting the start and end
time of the school schedule to create space for one more block. While we continue to work with the Ministry of
Education and Child Care on approval for building expansions and new schools, the pace of growth at many of
our high schools is such that we can’t wait to build ourselves out of the capacity issues we are immediately
facing. Portables are expensive structures that must be financed out of the District’s existing operating funds,
which means the cost of portables diverts resources from other critical front-line education areas. Additionally,
not all school sites have land space to accommodate portables.

7. Does this shift to five-block scheduling options mean my child will have a longer day?
Students will continue to take the same number of blocks: four classes in a day. What's different is that not all
students will start and end school at the same time
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@ @ BOARD OF EDUCATION
I SCHGOL DISTRICT 31
11. Does this shift to five-block scheduling options have any benefit for my child?
This change allows us to accommodate increased enrolment without having to reduce course options and
student choice. Our collective priority remains the quality of education for each student.

12. How will the staggered start and end to the school day impact staff supervision at school?
There will be supervision throughout the school day with continued access to teachers, administration,
counsellors and other support staff.

13. What impact will this have on extracurricular activities such as school sports?

It is critical for students to have balance in their lives with room for other activities and pursuits — whether that’s
sports or clubs that play a key role in school culture, volunteering, or working in the community. Schools will
continue to offer a range of extracurricular activities and sports.

14. What effect will this have on current “X” or “Y” blocks where students might be taking off-timetable
classes such as drama or band?
Those are details that each school will be looking at in order to best meet the needs of their school community
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